
 
 

BED BUGS UPDATE.............PLEASE READ 
 
August 30, 2010 
  
Dear Champlain Apartments Tenants: 
 
We hope everyone has settled in and is ready for the first week of classes.  
 
We sent an email about Bed Bugs ten days ago and since that time we have 
learned that they are much more prevalent in our community than we 
thought. Hopefully you have seen some of the press by now. Please do take 
the time to educate yourselves by reviewing the links below.  
 
The bottom line is that right now the bugs are not known to transmit disease 
to humans, but it is a major and very expensive inconvenience to have an 
episode with them.  
 
The bugs are typically finding their way into our homes on used furniture, 
mattresses, luggage, and clothing.  
 
PLEASE REFRAIN FROM BRINGING USED FURNITURE, MATTRESSES, AND 
CLOTHING INTO YOUR APARTMENTS. 
 
_____________________________________________________ 
 
http://healthvermont.gov/prevent/bedbugs/documents/BedBugs_Guidelines_
for_Shelters_Group_Living_Facilities.pdf 
 
http://healthvermont.gov/prevent/bedbugs/index.aspx 
  
http://www.hsph.harvard.edu/bedbugs/#where  
 
http://www.wptz.com/news/24695600/detail.html 
______________________________________________________ 
 
Thanks very much in advance for your help.  
 
My Best, 
 
Gene Richards 
343-9909 
generichards@generichards3.com 
www.champlainapartments.com 
 


